
 

 

The Corporation of the Town of Shelburne 

BY-LAW #58-2022 

Being a By-law to Appoint Parking Enforcement Officers 

 

WHEREAS the Town has entered into an agreement with Tag International Inc., o/a TAG 

Protection (“TAG”) to provide overnight parking enforcement of the Town of Shelburne’s Traffic 

By-law #8-1983, as amended, from December 12, 2022, to April 15, 2023;     

AND WHEREAS subsection (1) of section 15 of the Police Services Act, R.S.O. 1990, c. P.15, 

provides that, "A municipal council may appoint persons to enforce the by-laws of the 

municipality”; 

NOW THEREFORE the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Shelburne hereby enacts as 

follows:  

1. Any employee of TAG International Inc., o/a TAG Protection who holds a valid provincial 

private security guard license, as set out by the Private Security and Investigation 

Services Act, 2005, as amended, are hereby appointed as Parking Enforcement 

Officers for the sole purpose of enforcing the Town of Shelburne Traffic By-law #8-1983, 

as amended, within the geographical boundaries of the Town of Shelburne and on 

property owned or controlled by the Town of Shelburne; 

 

2. This appointment as Parking Enforcement Officers shall remain in effect until April 15, 

2023, or until otherwise amended or repealed.  

 

BY-LAW READ A FIRST, SECOND and THIRD TIME in Open Council, and enacted this 

12th day of December 2022.  

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________  

Wade Mills 

Mayor  

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________  

Jennifer Willoughby  

Director of Legislative Services/ Clerk  

  

 


